
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Thank you to all those parents who attended Parentsô Evening this week. Your 
ongoing support for your child and for the school has enabled our students to 
make great strides in their learning and we thank you for your commitment.  
 
Today was Ms Gallagherôs last day working at Concordia Academy. The children 
and staff had an assembly for her and we thanked Ms Gallagher for the hard work 
she has put in over the last year and a half. We hope you will join us in wishing 
her all the best  for the future.  
 
We have had confirmation that the new school building will be handed over to us 
on Tuesday 17 July! This means that our children will start the new academic 
year on our superb new permanent site. As you can imagine, it will be a very busy 
period over the summer getting the school ready for a September opening, we 
will keep you informed of plans and events as we move forward.  
 
School breaks up today for the Easter holiday, we look forward to seeing you all 
again on Tuesday 17 April. Happy holidays!  
 

  Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 29 March 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Today, we rewarded children who have 100% attendance for the spring 
term. These children are: 
 
Bluebell 
Alicia, Alex, Eesa, Musa, Emma and Ilias.  
 
Sunflower 
Rehan, Abigail, Tavia, Leah, Kia, Andrea, Antoine and Karthikeyan.  
 
We also handed out prizes and certificates to those children who have 
the most improved attendance. We measure this by comparing autumn 
term attendance with spring term attendance. These children are: 
 
Bluebell 
Imran, Luka and Ilias. 
 

Congratulations to all of these children for making a special effort to come 
to school every day! 

                                ATTENDANCE 

Summer Term 2018 
Monday 16 April 

Staff training dayðschool closed 
Tuesday 17 April 

Childrenôs first day of term 
Thursday 3 May 

Staff training dayðschool closed 
Monday 7 May 

Bank Holidayðschool closed 
Monday 21 May 

School photographer taking pho-
tos of children and staff 
Friday 25 May 

Children break up for half term 
Monday 4 June  

Children return to school  
Thursday 5 July 
Parentôs Evening  
Friday 6 July  

Staff training dayðschool closed 
Friday 20 July  
Last day of term 

 
*Dates may be added and amend-
ed as and when necessary 

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 



We visited the new building this week, below are some images from inside our fantastic new facility!  

 IMAGES FROM THE NEW BUILDING  

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

These are internal and external images of our new school hall. This block 
will also contain kitchen facilities.  

Below are pictures from our classrooms. Each classroom will have a feature wall 
(orange wall below) where the hi-tech computer equipment, such as electronic white-
boards, will be installed.  


